
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 1/2 Classes resume
● 1/5 Spirit Day
● 1/8-1/10 Preschool Registration
● 1/12 Spirit Day
● 1/15 No School (Professional 

Development)
● 1/16-1/18 Kindergarten 

Registration

December 22, 2023

Mr. Gussen visits CRS 
Mr. Gussen, of the Closter Nature Center, came to visit and show 
students a variety of animals he cares for.   He shared stories and 
history of the animals and how they became a part of the Nature 
Center.  He also explained how he takes care of them, what their 
natural habitats are and the foods that they eat.  Fun fact,  all of the 
animals at the Center are named after food!  Thank you Mr. Gussen for 
visiting CRS!



Winter Concerts
The annual winter concerts were all incredibly well done! The 
LLE concert was held on December 8th, the CRS concert for 
Kindergarten and 1st grade was held on December 15th and 

we closed our concert series with our Preschool show on 
December 20th - the performances were amazing!  

We would like to thank Ms. Ahn for all of her hard work at 
both schools preparing the students for the shows.  We would 

also like to thank Mrs. Urban for directing the band and 
finally, we would like to thank Mrs. Stokes and the art club 

for all of the decorations! 

Art with Mrs. Stokes
Students have been creating many masterpieces in Mrs. Stokes’ art 
classes this fall - from personal note cards to Fire Safety posters, 
as well as many seasonal artworks that they should be proud of!  
Additionally, the art club at LLE was very busy creating the murals 
for the the winter concerts that were enjoyed by all!  



December 22, 2023

Dear CRS and LLE Families, 

On behalf of the staff at County Road and Luther Lee Emerson 
Schools, I would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year!  

Please take the time to read over everything and click on the links 
that are applicable.

● Preschool/Kindergarten Registration:  
○ Preschool: If you are interested in enrolling your child in the 

preschool program for the 2024-2025 school year please 
contact Mrs. Rraci at CRS at 201-768-6060 ext. 51535.

○ Kindergarten: This will take place from January 16th-18th.  
Please contact Mrs. Rraci at CRS at 201-768-6060 ext. 
51535 to make an appointment for one of those days.

● School Resumes on Tuesday, January 2nd.
● MLK Day-No School on 1/15

I hope that everyone enjoys the winter break and takes time to relax.  
We will see you in 2024!

Sincerely,
Mr. Frank J. Mazzini
Principal


